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Hello

I am aware that the comment period for the proposed MHPAEA Technical Release ends on
October 2nd. I cannot find the actual document on the federal register. Can you please provide
the link so I can read the text and where I can submit the comment.

Respectfully
Domna

-- 
Domna Antoniadis, Esq.
International Federation of Eating Disorder Dietitians "IFEDD" 
Access to Care Project
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